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October Birthdays 
Happy birthday to the following Valley members in October: Kevin Kuszmaul, Darrell Arnett, Diane 
Swint, Cali Morse, Debbi Cottongim, Roberta Parmerlee, Briar Keehn, Jayme Teeters, Kitty Butcher, 
Kari Mercer, David Roberts, Barry Conrad, Amanda Veenhuizen, Devyn Parr, Sydney Morrison, and 
Julie West. 
 
October Meeting  
The next meeting will be Tuesday, October 9​th​ at 7pm.  The meeting will be held at the fairgrounds. 
At this meeting, we will be setting show dates and voting on officers for 2019.  If you know any dates 
that will conflict with other events/shows let Barb know before the 9th.  
 
October Open Show  
The last Valley open show of 2018 is Sunday, October 7th.  Don’t forget to call Barb by the end of this 
week to get on the worker schedule if you still need to complete your hours.  There will be a meal 
after the show on Sunday.  Valley will provide pizza for dinner.  Members are encouraged to bring 
desserts to pitch in, and stay after the show to help celebrate the end of a great show season! 
 
Valley Riders Saddle Club Year End Awards Banquet 
Mark your calendars!  The 2018 Valley Riders Saddle Club Year End Banquet will be SUNDAY, 
November 18​th​.  This year, the banquet will be held at Barn at Bay Horse Inn Greenwood.  The 
reservation form will be available soon.  It will be emailed out and posted on the website when 
available.  Please get your RSVPs in as soon as possible so we can let the caterer know the number 
for food. 
 
Valley Riders Scholarship – Due November 1 
The scholarship application will soon be available. All Valley Rider college attendees are eligible if 
they have participated in at least FOUR (4) shows or club activities. You may download the 
application off the Valley website when available.  
 
Other Valley Happenings 
Good luck to Valley members and friends showing at the AQHA Congress this month! 
 
Do you have any news (weddings, special anniversaries, illnesses, passings, etc.) that you would like 
posted in “Other Valley Happenings”?  If so, please email Stephanie Dunn at 
stephaniejane97@hotmail.com​, ​or call 317-313-1445. 
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